
 
 
 
MINUTES OF PARENTS FORUM – Thursday 15 October 2015 – 2.15pm  
 
 
Present Mr Gould, Mrs Hodgson (minutes), T Berry ,R Brown , F McPherson,  

D Richards, G Robins, D Rowland.   
  

 
1. CG welcomed everyone. Matters arising from last meeting. 
  

 CG reported feedback from parents regarding the change to one matinee 
performance of the School Summer show, had worked well. To continue same 
arrangement next time. CG to action making of DVD as suggested previously. 

 Spellings -parents requested lists of words to be sent home weekly, CG to 
action. 

 
2. Breakfast Club. Numbers have been disappointing, so unfortunately breakfast club will 

not be running after half term, as it is not breaking even. 
 
3. Foundation Stage Representative. We have a vacancy on the Parent Forum group. This 

will be advertised on the Newsletter. Anyone interested to see CG.   
 

4. Uniform – F McPherson kindly offered to visit TrophyTextiles to gather samples and 
prices, after positive feedback from other Schools. Tesco still not supplying on time.  
 

5. Parking, no change, reported incidents of parents using staff car park, and taxis parking 
on yellow lines. Also complaints of children riding too fast on bikes and scooters, 
approaching School and in the playground. CG to action. N Burrows (H&S Governor) 
and PCSO to monitor.   

 
6. Parental Agreements. The forum discussed the code of conduct of parents towards 

staff. CG asked if the previous “paper agreements” should be re-distributed. Forum 
decided signs stating abuse would not be tolerated, to be displayed in School. 

 
7. Academy update. Parent meetings with TPAT have taken place. TUPE meetings for 

staff on 21st October. No further information to report currently.  
 

8. AOB 
Trainers – forum discussed if trainers rather than plimsolls should be worn for PE? To re 
visit when uniform is decided. 
Grapes- CG asked parents to cut grapes in half, to avoid choking.  
Dinner money- possibility of online payments, Eden to action.  

 
 
 
Meeting Closed at 2.45pm & Mr Gould thanked everyone for attending 
 

 
 
 
 



 


